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 We been picking up breakfast and lunches from the Browning Elementary 

school kitchen we bring them around town to all the housing projects.  We have 

some students and parents that are very thankful for the food and we also have 

some parents that are negative toward our bus drivers when they are delivering 

food.  We been trying to stay positive through all of this pandemic and it can be 

very stressful on us. 

 We been cleaning our building on a daily basis we have sanitizer for our 

drivers and gloves when they are out delivering.  We let them know not to allow 

anyone on the bus because of the social distances.   

 We had some regular drivers that came in everyday from day 1 since this all 

started and they seem to be holding up good.  I had some more driver’s start to 

come in and help after the first 2 weeks.  This helps the whole situation a lot 

more.  I am very appreciative of all my drivers those that are here and those that 

cannot make it in due to compromising situations.   

 I have 2 people that been volunteering from the first day this all started.  

They are Lola Wippert and Ashley Bullcalf.  They been a big help to the driver’s. 

The driver’s been cleaning and disinfecting their buses on a daily basis and 

fueling as needed.  They are doing very good job with the cleanliness from 

handling the breakfasts and lunches to being aware and keeping themselves safe 

by practicing the social distancing when they are out in the community. 

 



 


